
How are parents involved in the school?  How can I be involved? 

All parents and carers are encouraged to contribute to their child’s education. 

This may be through: 

 Discussion with the class teacher; informally or during termly parents 
evenings. 

 Discussion with Mr Fenwick (SENCo), Mrs Hill (Head Teacher) or with 
other professionals. 

 Every SEND pupil has a One Page Profile detailing strengths, areas of 
need and ways in which to support which parents contribute to through 
our SEND review process.  

 Parents are involved in the discussion around their child’s SEND 
Support Plan and are invited to termly review meetings relating to their 
child. 

 All parents are welcomed to assemblies, performances and specific 
workshops throughout the year. 

 The parent group (Friends of Ladybridge), volunteers and student or 
work experience are a means of being involved in Ladybridge. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


